
9th May 2018 
 
Dear Young ESPID members, 
 
For the last three meetings Young ESPID has organised speed dating between you (Young ESPID) and 
more senior ESPID members.  Your feedback has been that this is an excellent way to facilitate 
meeting face to face with leaders in the field to discuss career strategies, research and training 
opportunities! 
 
The seniors listed ( https://drive.google.com/open?id=1ggWcOuQdnsiDec_1tEhaLnEYPnTmwS1P ) 
 are very enthusiastic about our initiative and have kindly agreed to give their time to accommodate 
this.   
We aim to match groups of 2-4 Young ESPID members per senior member. 
 
Please use this form ( https://goo.gl/forms/mRD4HkB4yVZPvC363 ) to rank the senior you would like 
to meet in order of preference. 
  
To allow everyone to have an equal chance at entering, responses will only be accepted from 9am 
Central European Time on Sunday 13th of May until midnight on the 18th May.   
You will be distributed according to your choices, strictly based on the order of registration.  Entries 
outside of these times will not be accepted. 
 
Once the groups are assigned we will put you in touch with the senior, so you can make 
arrangements of when and where to meet. 
 
We hope to hear back from you! 
 
King regards, 
 
 
Robin Marlow and Elisa Fernandez Cooke 
Young ESPID representatives 
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